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quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 134, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2297 - Public Hearing

CHAIR FORD:  background

HB 2297 - Work Session

MOTION: Rep  Luke  moves HB 2297  to  Appropriations with  a  do pass

recommendation

REP DELL:  Results of local poll

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the  motion passes with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Stein and Rep Fisher are excused

HB 2655 - Work Session

MOTION: Rep  Luke  moves HB 2655  to  Appropriations with  a  do pass

recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion passes, with all members present



voting AYE.  Rep Stein and Rep Fisher are excused

HB 2939 - Work Session

050    MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  background of the bill
-2 amendment (EXHIBIT A)

-Exclusion of property owner's house -1000 Friends language

115    REP MEEK:  lines 14, 15, & 16 -definition of "dwelling"

145    REP LUKE:  conditional use

160    REP DELL:  concern about capacity of cities

195    REP MEEK:  Temporary living in farm related housing

241    PHILLIP FELL, LEAGUE OF OREGON CITIES: -2 amendments -concern
with word, "shall" on line 4 -line 3 language -lines 10 - 13 -lines 15 &
16

300    REP DELL:  limitations on particular trunk lines -requirement of
site being contiguous to existing service area -required fees and
charges

370    REP MEEK:  occupancy prohibited unless workers are working

FELL:  land use impact on surrounding communities

REP DELL:  no intervening hook-up clause

TAPE 135, SIDE A

020    REP MEEK:  current laws -will work on the bill

HB 3528 - Work Session

040    ZERMER:  background -2 amendment (EXHIBIT B) -revenue analysis
(EXHIBIT C)

MOTION:  Rep Meek moves the -2 amendments

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion passes

069  MOTION: Rep Meek  moves HB 3528 as  amended to the floor  with a do
pass recommendation

REP SHIELDS:  satisfied with the bill

MOTION: Chair  Ford  moves  to amend  the  motion  to  include summary

correction from Legislative Counsel

Rep Meek accepts Chair Ford's amendment to the motion

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the amended motion passes, with all members
present voting AYE.  Rep Stein and Rep Fisher are excused



HB 3308 - Public Hearing

101   DAN   SIMMONS,  DIRECTOR,   EXECUTIVE  DEPARTMENT:   supports
concepts embraced in the bill -It is consistent with the Governor's
budget -Benchmarks -Lottery dollars -work force -infrastructure
-perspective of Department of Human Resources -consistent and compatible
with other reform 189    $500,000 appropriation may not be necessary for
1993-95

220  PAUL WARNER,  STATE ECONOMIST: outlines  Executive Department's
response to bill -impact of budget decisions are long term -rate of
return emphasis

Key necessary steps: -better understanding of what's driving long term
growth in the economy -link impact of expenditure and tax policy to
determinates of growth 270    -establish measures linking individual
programs to policy area

Cites examples of benefits

307    -concern of methodological problems -flexible system is important
331    MIKE MARSH, ADMINISTRATOR, BUDGET & MANAGEMENT DIVISION: supports
long term investment

TAPE 134, SIDE B

010    MARSH:  continues testimony -National model for human investment

056    DUNCAN WYSE, OREGON PROGRESS BOARD: Human Investment framework
Forces changing the workforce Vision for the future, strategy & goals
Guiding principles -use of funding -return on investment -benchmarks

272    discussion of funding relating to benchmarks

380    BOB FRIEDMAN, CORPORATION FOR ENTERPRISE DEVELOPMENT: Background
of Human Investment Strategy

TAPE 135, SIDE B

010    FRIEDMAN:  continues testimony

100   DENNIS  SANDOW,  UNIVERSITY  OF   OREGON:  submits  and  reads
written testimony in support of HB 3308 (EXHIBIT D) -refers to Supported
Employment data (exhibit D, page 4) -refers to disabled worker
information (exhibit D, page 5) -refers to cumulative return information
(exhibit D, page 6)

380    CHUCK SHEKETOFF, HUMAN RIGHTS COALITION:  Supports Human
Investment, concern about Oregon Benchmarks -no safety nets -fails to
address budget cuts in services

TAPE 136, SIDE A

020    SHEKETOFF: continues testimony -Investment Budget should address
tax expenditures

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:40 a.m.
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